
 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mr Guy Swallow BSc, PGCE  

Open Day Tours  

Tuesday 4th October 9:15am-10:30am and Wednesday 5th October 2:00pm-3:00pm 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

It gives me great pleasure to extend a very warm invitation to you and your family, to join the staff and 

students of Whitstone School for our Open Day tours. The Open Day is designed specifically for prospective 

students who are due to start secondary school in September of 2023 and 2024.  

 

During your visit, you will be welcomed to the school with an introduction by Mr Swallow, Headteacher. Our 

wonderful Student Leaders will then take you on a tour of the school so you can experience a ‘day in the life’ at 

Whitstone School. You will have a chance to ask any questions to your Student Leaders, who will be more than 

happy to help.  

 

To secure a tour please follow the enclosed link https://forms.gle/qHbrLV3uUaWzdEzi7 and complete the 

google form.  

Any questions please contact reception at info@whistoneschool.org or 01749 345555.  

We look forward to welcoming you in to Whitstone School 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms K Gribbin 
Assistant Headteacher 
Pastoral and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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